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First name: Mark

Last name: Rocheleau

Organization: Red Deer Homebuilding

Title: 

Comments: In general the action plan seems reasonable. I think more attention should be provided to the area

along CR77 to provide safe shooting location in that area. 

The road constraints have me worried that the USFS would force people to drive away from the roads thus

causing more damage to natural vegetation. We cannot expect people to walk 150 yards to get away from a

roadway while carrying their firearms and ammunition.

"-<1/4 mile from highly visible trails, and <150 yards from any other National Forest System Trail (motorized or

nonmotorized)-<150 yards from anyNational Forest System Road(ML1 or ML2)-<1/4 mile from anyNational

Forest System Road(ML3, ML4, or ML5)"

 

- Mark


